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The participants offer their sincere thanks and congratulations to the Polish Aca­
demy of Sciences for the organisation by its Poznan Branch of the highly succesful 
International Symposium on the Origin and Early Development of Food Production 
in North-Eastern Africa held at Dymaczewo, 9-13 September 1980. We welcome 
the initiative of Dr. Lech Krzyzaniak and Dr. Michal Kobusiewicz and their collegues 
in organizing this symposium and express the hope that future meeting on this and 
allied themes will continue the scientific advances made at Dymaczewo and assist 
the dissemination of knowledge in these fields. The participants recommend that fu­
ture meetings will continue to be sponsored by the International Union of Prehis­
toric and Protohistoric Sciences.
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